
 

   Monthly 
Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Families:  

    The seeds are sprouting, the insects are buzzing, the sun is  

   shining, and our students are enjoying learning in the gardens! 

   This month ​all students sowed seeds​ of spinach, carrots,  

   lettuce, beets, turnips, snap peas, and more!  

  

    We’ve been busy awakening and  improving the gardens:  

   Sargent  got a new shed (after the previous one was damaged), JVF got new planter boxes, South Ave got a 

   fresh layer of woodchips, and Glenham got a new compost bin.  

 

    ​1st graders​ went on a bug hunt in the garden, searching for both toy insects and real ones. They learned  

    what makes an insect an insect: ask your 1st grader how many legs all insects have… 

 

2nd graders​ participated in a 

mindful moment to gain focus 

before doing close observations of 

the  

garden. They wrote 5 senses poems 

and created detailed drawings of 

plants and other interesting things  

they observed in the garden.  

 

Kindergartners​ planted peas 

and learned that in order to grow 

they need soil, water, sunshine,  

    and air. 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
      ​Sincerely, 
 

    Ms. Megan &  
   Ms. Nicole 

Garden Educators 
 

For more information, including volunteer and giving opportunities, visit our website ​www.hudsonvalleyseed.org 

Follow us on Facebook ​@Hudsonvalleyseed​ and Instagram ​@Hudsonvalleyseed 
 

http://www.hudsonvalleyseed.org/
https://www.facebook.com/HudsonValleySeed/
https://www.instagram.com/hudsonvalleyseed/


 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


